Louise Cole
92 Winslade Road
Sidmouth
EX10 9EZ
United Kingdom
To:
Saranghadar Samal
Director In-Charge
NYSASDRI
Bhubaneswar
Odisha
India

09/06/2013

Dear Sarangadhar

Re: NYSASDRI School of Journalism & Social Work

I am interested to hear about the recent developments at NYSASDRI with regard to the Masters
Programme in Journalism and Social Work. The initiative is a fantastic opportunity to develop the
skills and talents of young people in the field of social work and journalism and add enormous value
to NYSASDRI’s ongoing social value, adding significantly to the economic development of the area.
I am delighted to accept the invitation to contribute my experience and knowledge in both developing
and innovating a rich and high quality curriculum, and to delivering to the curriculum as part of the
Visiting Faculty.

I look forward to discussing this further with you in the near future.

With best wishes,
A s S - .

Louise Cole (M.A, B.A)

Director of Development
Exeter Royal Academy for Deaf Education



